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Comments: A somewhat late-breaking thought/idea aimed at addressing the NIMBY problem for those folks with

homes/property directly adjacent to larger FLP land tracts:  Instead of having management actions/activities

extend all the way to the property lines, perhaps it might make some sense to formally incorporate a substantive

buffer zone (say, around a ¼ mile in width), within the confines of the CONF land itself, that represents a

transition zone from the exterior residential land (where obviously no action takes place) to the interior CONF

land subject to more extensive remedial activity.  This might help make local residents a bit more receptive in the

ultimate regional implementation of the FLP.  Although such an idea may already be under consideration, the

vegetation maps in Appendix A of the Environmental Assessment don't currently indicate such.


